
Pelican Lakeshore Owners Association 
 

Election Results from 2018 Annual Meeting of Members 
 

Votes were cast at the July 28, 2018 Annual Meeting of the Members of the Pelican Lakeshore 
Owners Association for new Directors. 
 
The following seven (7) persons received the greatest number of votes and will serve as Directors 
until the 2019 Annual Meeting of Members: 
 

Jack Barrett 
Dave Dabruzzi 
Dan Donovan 
Grover Gillespie 
John Metsa 
Tom Pelach 
John Poczekaj 
 

Officers Elected by the Directors: 
 
 Dave Dabruzzi & John Metsa: Co-Presidents 
 Tom Pelach: Treasurer 
 Keith Baker: Secretary 
 


